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Circular 041-2024 
 
 

25 April 2024 
 
 

Dear Residents, 
 
WATER HARDNESS AND CALCIUM. 
 
As I am sure you are all aware of the hardness of our Water Treatment Plant water and the 
high calcium levels that result in visible build up on elements, glass surfaces and kettles.  
 
Although very safe for consumption, we have addressed this with Alveo who will be installing a 
nano-filtration plant as an addition to our water treatment plant.   
 
This will go a long way in improving our water hardness and alleviating the calcium buildup.  
 
The turnaround time for this project is expected to be 3 weeks. 
 
We will keep residents updated as the project progresses. 
 
 
Regards  

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


